
3000 Mountain Creek Parkway
Dallas, Texas 75211-9299

ADDRESS SERVICE REQUESTED

Dear Friend of DBU:

This print of George Washington kneeling to pray at Valley Forge hangs in my office to remind me of the importance 
of prayer and dependence upon God. It is our desire here at Dallas Baptist University to please God in all that we do 
by producing servant leaders for our communities, country, and our world. Like Washington, we recognize our need to 
humble ourselves daily before the Lord and call upon Him for help, strength, and blessing to do His will.

The future of our world desperately needs servant leaders, and we need your help and support to provide scholarships 
so more students can come to DBU from all over America to receive a high-quality, Christ-centered education, which will 
equip them to serve God faithfully in their respective callings.

Please consider partnering with us in fulfilling the important mission God has given to Dallas Baptist University.

Sincerely,

Dr. Gary Cook
DBU Chancellor


